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Dear Members, 
  

The ROSL / ROSCTL scheme has been a very important scheme for the apparel exporters 
as it refunded several embedded taxes in the value chain. The Council had made several 
representations for continuation of the ROSCTL for the sector and in response, the Government 
had decided to continue RoSCTL Scheme on exports of Apparel/Garments (Chapters-61 & 62) 
and Made-ups (Chapter-63) in exclusion from Remission of Duties and Taxes on Exported 
Products (RoDTEP) scheme for these chapters. The scheme is available until 31st March 2024.   
  
2.         The scheme is being implemented by Dept. of Revenue with end to end digitization for 
issuance of transferable Duty Credit Scrip, which will be maintained in an electronic ledger in the 
Customs system. Duty Credit Scrip under RoSCTL scheme is being issued without insisting 
on realization of export proceeds. 
  
  
3.         AEPC has received an e-mail from the Ministry of Textiles, directing as follows: 
 

“Government is committed to provide all out support to exporters of textile industry 
including timely refund of claims under RoSCTL scheme.  For timely settlement of 
claim, Trade and Industry are requested to ensure that their claims are submitted 
on time. 

In view of the above, Export Promotion Councils are requested to give wide 
dissemination to exporters to put in their RoSCTL claim fast for timely release/issue 
of scrip”. 

  
4.         This is for your information and for taking timely action please. 
  
 
With warm regards, 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Dr. L.B. Singhal 
Secretary General 
 


